
DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Wednesday, Feb. 8 
   Girls 8/9 Bball Playoff Game—vs. Waldheim 

Feb. 9-10 
   Gr. 5/6 Mini Bball Tournament 

Feb. 13-17 
   Spirit Week 

Tuesday, Feb. 14 
   Gr. 5/6 Bball Game vs. Hague —noon 

Tuesday, Feb. 14 
   SCC Meeting—6:00 p.m. 

Thursday, Feb. 16 
   Orange, Grapefruit & Pear Orders Due 

Friday, Feb. 17 
   Hot Lunch 

Monday, Feb. 20 
   Family Day—NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday, Feb. 21—Friday, Feb. 24 
   Winter Break—NO SCHOOL 

OSLER SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
 

“Learning, Growing……Together”  

Principal:  Ms. Audrey Kampen 
Vice-Principal:  Mr. Glenn  Key 

 
Phone: 306-239-2077 
www.spiritsd.ca/osler  

February 8, 2017 

Dear Parents, 
 

January was a long month filled with much excitement and 

many opportunities to connect with you. The ski trip was a 

beautiful day at Table Mountain. I counted 15 parents (mostly 

dads) who spent the day on the slopes with our students. I 

honestly don’t know who had more fun, the parents or the stu-

dents. The food at the winter carnival was exceptional and 

those that took in the live entertainment were enthralled by 

the fiddle and the fiddle music. The ice slides (aka bouncy 

castles) are the perennial favorite. It was also good to see so 

many of you at progress conferences last week.   

Our basketball season is in full swing with our Division 3 teams 

competing in playoffs this week. Go Monarchs! Our Grade 5 

and 6 teams continue to play until March. 

The SCC bought a new monitor and wireless communication 

system for our front entrance. We can share Daily announce-

ments, great pictures and much more! Stop by the school and 

check it out.  Thank you SCC!   

If you have any compliments, questions or concerns, please 

do not hesitate to contact your child’s classroom teacher, Mr. 

Key or myself.   

Yours in learning, 

Ms. Kampen 

Osler School     

High 5’s 

Be Respectful 
Be Responsible 
Be Safe 
Be Grateful 
Be Open to Learn and Grow 

Check out our School Website for updates, 

reminders and announcements. 
 

Sign up to receive daily emails with our 

daily school announcements! 
 

Keep up to date on our team practices 

and games. 
 

Subscribe to our google calendar to trans-

fer dates to your hand held devices. 
 

http://blogs.spiritsd.ca/oslerschool/ 

Festival du Voyageur! 
Thank you to the following local businesses who supported 

our winter carnival with donations for the kitchen or donations 

for the raffle prizes: 

FG Market Ideal Meats 

Osler Grocery Store Riverside Meats 

Osler Restaurant Living Soil Farms 

Yvonne Quiring, Avon Distributor 
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Prairie Spirit School 

Division Service Awards 
 

Osler School celebrates the many 

years of service the following staff 

members have given to our school 

division: 

 

Ms. P. Bodnar .............. 40 years 

Mr. G. Key .................... 25 years 

Mrs. M. Lane ................ 20 years 

Mrs. S. Dasiuk ............... 10 years 

Ms. R. Wollf ................... 10 years 

Mrs. C. Klassen ............ 10 years 

Mrs. S. Bymoen .............. 5 years 

Ms. N. Houseman ......... 5 years 

Mrs. M. Reimer ............... 5 years 

Mr. D. Janzen ................ 5 years 

 

Thank you for your dedication to 

our students! 

Please pre-register for Kindergarten  
 

Kindergarten is a special time that children look forward to. All children who are five 

years of age as of Dec. 31, 2017 may be admitted to kindergarten this fall. If you have 

an eligible child, please contact Osler School at 306-239-2077 to pre-register.  

 

This information is necessary for planning pro-

grams, budgeting and staffing for the upcoming 

year. Please share this information with your 

neighbours if they have eligible children, and call 

at your earliest convenience. 

ORANGE, GRAPEFRUIT & PEAR FUNDRAISER 
 

Information and order forms went home Mon-

day. This is a school wide fundraiser with the funds 

raised supporting the various activities we do in our 

school. They help to offset the costs related to edu-

cational trips and speakers, busing costs and sports 

related costs such as refing and transportation. We 

are proud to be able to provide our students with 

many opportunities and this would not be possible 

without your support of our fundraising efforts. 
 

Orders must be submitted 

by THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 16th. 
 

Oranges will arrive at the school 

on MONDAY, MARCH 6th. 
 

Students will call their customers to confirm arrival 

date and pickup details. 

SPIRIT WEEK 
 

We will be having a school-wide spirit week Febru-

ary 13th-17th. Details are being finalized and a 

note with all the details will be coming home in 

the next couple of days. 

To Andrea Laskowski, 

winner of a trip 

in the Prairie Spirit 

Schools Foundation 

Trip a Month Raffle. 

SCHOOL CLOTHING 
 

School clothing has arrived and was 

sent home on Monday.  

 

Osler Soccer Association 
2017 Registration 

 

JANUARY 18th to MARCH 8th 

www.valleysoccer.ca 
 

** click on the TOWNS  link and 
select OSLER SOCCER ASSOCIATION ** 

 

Email Collin at oslersa.secretary@gmail.com or Jennifer at 
oslersa.president@gmail.com with any questions 

mailto:oslersa.secretary@gmail.com
mailto:oslersa.president@gmail.com





